
the three territories, was
submitted on june 7. Its sup-
plementary statement, dated
August 7, has now been sub-
mitted ta the Deputies through
the Canadian High Commissioner
in Londoni, accardirig ta a
Btatenent released August 9 by
the Department of External
Affairs. The supplementary
statement indicates the manner
in which the Canadian Govern-
ment believes that the princi-
pies enunciated in its state-
ment of june 7 should be ap-
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The ýCanadian Governiment is
disposàed to support the desig-
nation of Italy as adminis-
tering authority for the trust
ýterritory of Italian Somali-
land. Itassumes that the terms
of the trusteeship agreement
for this territory will flot
preclude the establishment in
due course of the closest pas-
sible economic, social and
cultural relations among ter-
ritories of East Africa which
are inhabited rrincipally by
peaples of Somali race.

The Canadian Government is
inclined to-support the union
with Ethiopia of that portion
of the highlands of Eritrea in
which the majority af the
people wish ta be included in
the Ethiopian Empire. The re-
mainder of the territory would
be placed under trusteeship.
Sa far as the controi of this
area is concerned, Canada is
not at present prepared ta go
beyond express ing support for
the designation of the United
Kingzdom as administpring au-

ties already existing between
Cyrenaica ,and Tripolitania and
because of the desirability of
establishing even cioser rela-
tions between the two terri-
tories, the Canadian Govern-
ment would favour the appoint-
ment of the United Kingdom as
administering authority in
Tripolitania as vieil as ini
Cyrena ica.

.For the same reasons, if a
single trusteçship agreement
for the wholeofLibya is plan-
ned, the Canadian Government
is disposed to support the
choice of the United Kingdom
as the administering authority
for the territory. A trustee-
ship agreement for Libya might
contain provisions for the
development of autonomous p-Dro-
vincial administrations in
Tripolitania and Cyrenaica and
for the group settiement of
Italians in Tripolitania *Each administering author-
ity chosen by the Four Powers
should submit as soon as pas-
sible ta the General Assembly
of the United Nations a draft
trusteeship agreement for the
ar~proval of that body. Until
the Assemblv's armoroval has


